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Yerba Buena Chapter  

Antique Motorcycle Club of America  

  

     Minutes of the General Meeting                                                                                   

April 2, 2025  

At 7:01 p.m. President Rick Najera called this meeting to order.  Fifteen members were present, 

which included all four officers.  Chris Smith gave the Treasurer’s report noting that 2024 tax forms had 

been filed.  Also, a check of $300 was donated to ALS Family Fund during the Plaid is Bad event. The club 

remains in good financial standing.  John Basile gave a membership report stating that we have 44 paid 

members for 2025.  Rick Najera suggested that a current member list be put on the website so folks can 

see if they’re paid up for this year.  John replied that he would do this.     

      Old Business  

Plaid is Bad     Brian Davis let us know that this had a good turnout of motorcycles, eight of our 

members, and 15 total.  There were amazing cars (Dennis & Dominic brought the DB6) and Brad Booth 

commented on a 1928 Bugatti with a solid built engine. Really cool!  Brian noted that the ride took over 

the San Gregorio store for a while and then enjoyed the catered lunch (great sandwiches) at the 

elementary school in Pescadero.  It was perfect weather.  Brad concluded that the Mathews family raised 

over $18,000 on that Sunday and have raised over $200,000 in their 23 years of hosting this. 

Hunter’s Point Swap Meet     Ted Morris conveyed that this was a “good swap” and very well attended, 

considering the weather.  He sold a lot of what he thought was garbage, but people bought it.  Rick 

added that he found chopper stuff in his garage that he realized he’d never use and brought it -- made a 

killing.  Also, there were three booths with Indian stuff.  It’s a really great local meet.   

New Business       

George Washington High School Car Show, April 12   This event helps fund the Auto Shop for GWHS.  It 

usually has a good showing and is a lot of fun.   

Dream Machines, April 27   The profits from this go to the Half Moon Bay Senior Center.  Everything with 

a motor shows up.  It’s a good time. 

Niles Spring Fever Car Show, May 4   Gary Oliveira told us that he will be setting up a booth at this event.  

If you come, tell admissions that you’re part of the Yerba Buena club and they’ll let you in for free.  He’ll 

have a table and parking spaces at “H” Street just like previous years.  He’ll also have forms for joining 

the club on display.  Event starts at 9 and we had a good turnout last year from our chapter.  It’s a show 

worth seeing.    

Jim Perkins Memorial, May 10   This will be at the San Francisco Motorcycle Club (18th & Folsom) with a 

10:00 am ride and festivities beginning at 11.   

Pacific Grove (Brian Stearns) May 16-17   This is always a good time with great food at Brian’s.  Let him 

know if you’re planning on attending.   
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Upcoming Dates  

George Washington Car Show, April 12 

Dream Machines, Half Moon Bay, April 27 

Jim Perkins Memorial, May 10, SFMC Club House 

Pacific Grove Gathering, May 16-17 

Hanford Swap Meet, May 16-17 

Oregon Trail Road Run, Cottage Grove   June 18-20 

 

For the Good of the Club   No comments although Brian Davis mentioned that he’s looking to buy a 

BMW R/90S or 100/S.  Anybody know anyone selling one? 

50/50 Raffle   Chris Smith won $27.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:33 p.m.      Next general meeting will be held May 7st at Harry’s.        

 Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary   


